
 
 

 

22 April 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 

I am writing to inform you of some upcoming changes. As you know, Mr. Kinnaird left us at Easter. We're 
delighted to announce that Mr. Nash, an experienced year leader, will be joining Wildern in September to 
guide the year group through their crucial Year 11. 

To ensure a smooth transition, Mr. Nash will be visiting Wildern several times during the summer term to 
meet the students and familiarise himself with our school. In the interim, Miss Cooper, our Pastoral 
Senior Leader of Learning, will be your primary point of contact after your child’s tutor, supported by Mr 
Ryan Heaney and Mrs Marshall. 

Please continue to direct any enquiries to wildern@wildern.org. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss H Jones  

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 


